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From: Nora George <norageorge7 @gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2024 7:34 PM

To: Melanie Burkholder <melanie.burkholder@carlsbadca.gov>
Cc: Council Internet Email <council@carlsbadca.gov>

Subject: Tuesday's WCF Appeal

Dear Ms. Burkholder,

I am looking forward to Tuesday’s City Council meeting where | will have the opportunity to explain why our
neighborhood has been challenging the proposed Wireless Communication Facility at Poinsettia Park. We feel the
Planning Commission was manipulated by AT&T into believing there are no alternatives to a WCF at Poinsettia Park. As
you know, the decision was a split 4-3, telling of considerable doubt. There ARE viable alternatives and even a different
technology that was revealed at the Planing Commission meeting as AT&T’s (more expensive) contingency plan. It is
frustrating to see big corporations putting profit over a community’s well being. Please keep an open mind to the
options and to the possibility that staff might have missed something. More importantly, with so much at stake, and the
level of confusion and discontent with this item, please consider all the facts thoroughly before entering in to a lease
agreement with AT&T.

Respectfully,
Nora Jimenez George, MCP
CAUTION: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



